Kennedy Krieger Institute

Saval Weber Oetrel A comprebensive
Director of Corporate and Foundation Relations resonree for children
with disabilities

July 19,2010

Ms. Stephanie Novak Hau

President

Chesapeake Environmental Management
260 Gateway Drive

Suite 21C

Bel Air, MD 21014

Dear Stephanie:

Thank you for Chesapeake Environmental Management’s recent contribution of $7,370 to the
International Center for Spinal Cord Injury at Kennedy Krieger Institute in support of a
TheraStride system. This state-of-the-art therapeutic system has been designed to allow patients
with spinal cord injuries to regain lost mobility. A harnessed body-weight;supported treadmili
system, TheraStride will allow physical therapists to concentrate their efforts on helping patients
achieve proper motor function and control and increased weight-bearing abilities for standing
and improved balance.

The International Center for Spinal Cord Injury at Kennedy Krieger is a premier facility
dedicated to the research and treatment of spinal cord injuries and paralysis in children. Unlike
most other spinal cord programs, which concentrate on helping individuals learn to compensate
for injuries believed to be permanent, the Center promotes recovery of function, even in patients
whose injuries occurred years ago. The TheraStride will be a great addition to the Center,
allowing it to continue providing patients the latest and best possible care.

Once again, thank you for your support of Kennedy Krieger Institute’s Internatiopal Center for
Spinal Cord Injury.

Sincerely,

arah W. Qettel
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CHEASAPEAKE ENVIRONMENTAL
MANAGEMENT, INC,

STEPHANIE NOVAK HAU, PRESIDENT
260 GATEWAY DRIVE
SUITE 21-C

BELAIR, MD 21014

DEAR STEPHANIE:

GOD BLESS GOD BLESS GOD BLESS, 1AM 50 EXCITED ABOUT BEING CHOSEN
AGAIN THIS YEAR FOR YOUR CEM CHARITABLE GIVING PROGRAM. THIS YEARS
FUND RAISER DIDN’T RAISE AS MUCH AS IN THE PAST YEARS BECAUSE 1 KEPT
THE TICKET PRICES AT $60 ONE BECAUSE I'T WAS MY 60™ BIRTHDAY FUNDRAISER
. AND SECOND BECAUSE I WANTED ALL THE THERAPIST TO BEABLE TO ENJOY
THEEVENT. ‘WHEN I GOT YOUR LETTER WE FELT BLESSED, IF YOU GIVE YOU
RECEIVE AND THAT IT WHAT YOU AND YOUR COMPANY HAS DONE FOR US.
WE HAD OUR WRAP UP MEETING LAST NIGHT WHERE I TOOK YOUR LETTER AND
THERE WERE LOUD SOUNDS OF JOY, PEOPLE IN THE RESTAURTANT JUST LOOKED
OVER AT US AS IF TO SAY SHUSH. :

ONCE AGAIN YOU WILL BE HELPING SO MANY OF THE KIDS AT THE HOSPITAL, GIVING
THEM A BETTER QUALITY OF LIFE BECAUSE OF THE EQUIPMENT WE CAN NOW

BUY TO HELP THEM HEAL, BETTER GET AROUND AND GET OUT INTO THE WORLD

OF THE LIVING AND NOT JUST THE HOSPITAL WORLD OF REHAR EVYERYDAY,

WE ALSO HAVE OUR OWN LAB AND DO GROUND BREAKING RESEARCH EVERYDAY

- AND OURSELVES HAVE FOUND MANY TREATMENTS THAT HELP KIDS AND ADULTS
INCLUDING OUR GUYS RETURNING FROM THE WAR HAVE BETTER LIVES, THAT
MY DEAR FRIENDS AT CHESPEAKE I8 WHAT YOU HAVE HELPED US ACHIEVE

WE ARE SO HAPPY AND PROUD TO BE A PART OF YOUR GENEROUS CHARITABLE
GIVING PROGRAM AGAIN THIS YEAR, 1DON'T” KNOW HOW TO EXPRESS WHAT

MY HEART IF FULL OF, WORDS ARE NOT MY BEST QUALTIY, BUT KNOW OUR HEARTS
ARE FULL OF LOVE , APPRECIATION AND BLESSINGS FROM GOD FOR ALL YOU DO.FOR

s

GOD BLESS AND THANK YOU ALL 80 MUCH.
VICKIE ROSELLINT AND ALL OF KXY
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